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GREAT NEWS 

We want to thank all of you for your patience and encouragement this past 
year.  We would like to announce the sale of the Heaven's Best Company that will 
take place January 12, 2018.  The new owners have been part of the Heaven's 
Best family for the past 20 years and we are excited about the prospects and 
future of the company.  Cody would want the company to move forward and 
accomplish great things.  The new owners will be sending a newsletter 
introducing themselves and their plans for the future of Heaven's Best mid-
January. 

Things are continuing with the everyday workings of the corporate office.  John, Linda, Bill and Greg are still with us.  Calls are 
being answered, product is being sent out, orders are being filled and reconciliation checks are being sent.  We have worked 
VERY hard to not disrupt the day to day business this past year.  It would have been IMPOSSIBLE if we did not have good 
people at the home office.   Please do not call the office and ask questions they cannot answer about the new owners.   

Thank you seems like such a small way to express our family's gratitude for all of your support these past 18 months.  Thank 
you, thank you, and thank you.  We want to thank each of you for being part of the Heaven's Best family and hope each of you 
will continue to contribute and help the business grow.  Cody loved Heaven's Best and loved helping people improve their 
lives with the business.   

Look for great things for the business.   

Thank you 

Sheri Howard and family 
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